
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday June 20th 2025 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

Good afternoon everyone, 
 

It has been a lovely week here, although hot and little uncomfortable at times! Please remember 
to keep sending children in covered in suncream, appropriate clothing, hats and water bottles. 

 
All things are go with Acorn Fest on the horizon! We will have some ‘Acorn Fest merch’ on sale 
again this year! Each year we take design ideas from the students and this year we received 39 
design ideas in total, the winning design was from Rylee B in Lawrence class! We won’t ruin the 
surprise of what the design or product is, but DID want to say well done for a fantastic design! 

We had runners up too, which we will use to create celebration cards for our staff team over the 
next year, well done to Dylan G – Golding, Olivia R – Lewis, Seth – Orwell, Archie B – Milne, Leo N 

– Milne and Milo L – Milne. 
 

Another little reminder… Please complete our form if you are attending Acorn Fest (It will help 
with taxis and refreshments!) 

 
Uniform – in this hot weather, please feel free to send children to school in their PE kit if they 
find this more comfortable. If you’re unsure which day your child has PE, please check directly 

with your child’s teacher. 
 

We had the OFG Group CEO visit us yesterday, David Leatherbarrow, he was blown away by the 
children, staff and environment and noted so much improvement from his last visit, around 3 

years ago. He loved seeing all the happy children learning and playing, taking the opportunity to 
talk to students where they were happy to. 
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Year 11 have had a busy week post exams. They went to the beach on Monday and spent the 
day swimming, creating art and eating chips and ice cream. It was the perfect beach day. On 
Wednesday they completed a fund raising car wash to raise money for their trip to Wales in 

two weeks. 
 

Lawrence class have been helping Paula by painting Picasso themed clay sculptures for an 
exhibition. 

 
You’ll see some lovely photos below of children playing in the stream in the sensory garden. 

 
Student stars 

Care: 
Ross F – for always being willing to help staff with tech issues with the board! His ability with 

technology is fantastic. 
 

Strive: 
Huey W - for being amazingly sensible all week and setting a great example for friends! 

 
Grow: 

Taylor I - used to really struggle to come into the Animal care classroom, but he is now feeding 
the Guinea pigs and collecting food plates from inside their enclosure! 

 
Thrive: 

Adrian E and Tiwa A - both have been incredible this week engaging with their learning and 
playing wonderfully together 

 
Hope you all have a lovely weekend, 

Adam 


